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Monday 19th February 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

RE: Importance of Respectful Behaviour Towards School Staff 

I hope this letter finds you well and everyone had an enjoyable half term break. 

We, as a school community, are immensely grateful for the ongoing support and cooperation we receive 
from our dedicated families. Your involvement in your child's education is invaluable, and it contributes 
significantly to their overall success and well-being. 

However, we are very saddened to report an increase in instances of disrespectful and distressing 
behaviour towards our school staff. As educators of your children, our staff members work tirelessly to 
provide the best possible learning environment and support for all children. They deserve to be treated 
with kindness, respect, and consideration at all times. 

We understand that conflicts or concerns may arise from time to time, but we kindly request that such 
matters be addressed in a respectful and constructive manner. Verbal abuse, threats, or aggressive 
behaviour towards any member of our staff will not be tolerated under any circumstances. 

Please be reminded that such behaviour not only undermines the morale and well-being of our staff but 
also sets a poor example for our children. It is essential for us, as role models, to demonstrate empathy, 
patience, and respect in our interactions with others. 

Our priority is to ensure a safe and supportive environment for all children, staff, and visitors. In the event 
that behaviour towards school staff is deemed unacceptable, we reserve the right to take appropriate 
action, including but not limited to restricting access to the school premises. Please refer to our policy on 
our school website – ‘Expected Behaviour of Parents and Visitors on the School Premises’ for further 
information. 

We want to emphasize that the vast majority of adults demonstrate the utmost respect and cooperation 
with our school staff, and we sincerely appreciate and thank you for your continued partnership in 
fostering a positive school community. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

Yours sincerely 

      
Mrs J. Forshew       Mrs S. Saje 
Headteacher        Chair of Governor 
 


